YOUR TIMISSIONARIES TO BATAAN PHILIPPINES

THE SANGALANGS

GREETINGS IN THE NAME OF THE LORD JESUS CHRIST WHOM WE BOTH LOVE AND SERVE WITH
ALL OUR HEARTS AND MIGHT. DEAR PASTOR AND CHURCH, HOW ARE YOU ALL SIR? | HOPE AND
PRAY THAT EVERYTHING IS DOING WELL WITH YOU. WE ARE ALWAYS IN PRAYER FOR YOU ALL.

The month of April is summer time
here and our weather is extra hot. Can
you imagine that there are days that
our heat index reached up to 112
degrees Fahrenheit.

In spite of the terrible heat, we
continue to do the work of the Lord.
We do construction work in the
morning and we do the spiritual work
such as soul winning visitation and
children’s outreach in the afternoon.

This month we were able to complete
the construction of our church
Comfort Room or Rest Room. For the
first time in 25 years our church now
enjoys a nice and comfortable comfort
room with a flush and bidet.

MISSIONS EMPHASIS SUNDAY

This last Sunday of April, we had a Missions Emphasis
Sunday. We invited three (3) local missionaries that we will
support this year. We have Pastor Rex Delinquina in
Hermosa, Pastor Edwin Buranday in Bagac and Pastor Elmar
Toledo in Lamao. Pastor Elmar and his wife got saved and
was trained under our ministry, it was really a great joy to
see them starting a Mission work.

This particular Sunday,
§ we gave them one (1) sack
of rice and $100 each. And
we pledge to give them
= one (1) sack of rice and $50

¢ each every month. It is
really a great privilege to
have a little part on their
€ respective ministries.
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AGAIN | WOULD LIKE
EVERYTHING THAT YOU ARE DOING FOR US.
FINANCIAL SUPPORT IS REALLY A GREAT GREAT HELP.

TO THANK YOU AND YOUR CHURCH.

As of today we are still in the process of constructing the Worship Hall.
For the meantime, we are holding our weekly teaching and feeding sessions in

our Church Worship Hall. Sir again | would like to thank

WE REALLY APPRECIATE
YOUR CONCERN, PRAYERS AND



FC 7 T A SNSTE IS T L >

LHe %AN@ALANQS.

Ko Hhe grvce of ( ared o all men.”

Greetings in the Name of the Lord lesus Christ whom we both love and serve with all our hearts and
might. Dear Pastor and church, how are you all? Thank you for taking the time to read my Ministry

Report letter. It is really a great blessing to have you on our side as we do the ministry here in the
Philippines. hope this report letter would be a blessing and an encouragement to all.

The extra hot weather here in our country was extended up to the
month of May. But again, in spite of this condition, we continue to
do what we are supposed to do. The ministry here continue to
thrive spiritually and also physically. We continue to do the
physical work, such as renovation of the Sunday School Rooms.
And we do the spiritual work in the afternoon such as Soul
Winning, Bible Study Centers and Children’s Outreach.

The month of May was a
great blessing, aside from a
very sweet celebration of
Mother’s Day, we were also
able to baptize nine (9) new
believers including my

youngest son, Caleb Hans,
and | am extra proud of that. S oul Winning Emph aSiS

We also held a Soul Winning Emphasis Sunday on the last
Sunday of May. Again, | reminded my people that the
greatest work in this life is to WIN SOULS FOR CHRIST, and
in the afternoon then we did a seminar on “How to Win
Souls?”. All in all that day was so touching and challenging,

Please continue to pray as we continue to work for the
completion of the Worship Hall. This worship hall can
comfortably accommodate 150 children.

Again, | would like to thank you Pastor, for partnering with us

in our ministry. We were able to do what we are doing

because of your support. We will always be grateful to you
and your church.

Bro. Amor O. Sangalang

| Timothy 1:12



